
        Greenville Planning Board: 
                            Patrick Reardon, Vice Chair 

               Edward White, Member 
                                            Rob Duval, Member 
             Michael Sadowski, Member 
                 Scott Tenney,  BOS Ex-Officio 

 
 

 
 

TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PLANNING BOARD 

                       Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH    
       AGENDA  

                                           THURSDAY, MARCH 9, 2017 
 

 
7:00 pm    Call to Order 
 

   -Welcome new Planning Board member Mike Sadowski 
   -Election of Officers 
 
   Minutes:  January 26, 2017 
 
Next meeting:  Thursday, April 13, 2017 at 7:00 pm 
 


